[image: C:\Users\cooperka\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\2RRGLEDZ\MC900367784[1].wmf]Dorchester Consolidated School got the first week off to a great start with a trip for the grade 5-8 students to the local Johnson Mills Interpretive Center. The students had an opportunity to study the amazing flight patterns of the Semi-palmated Sandpipers. These birds stop in at Dorchester Cape before they start their annual migration.



[image: C:\Users\cooperka\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\RIXEY1O6\MC900090258[1].wmf]Dorchester Consolidated School had our annual “Meet the Teacher” BBQ on Wednesday, September 17th. It was great to meet so many of you at such a fun, informal school event. We would also like to thank those of you who stepped forward to be on our PSSC.
 


Our middle school students had several presentations and guest speakers in September. Mr. B. Parish a pilot and members of the local air cadets spoke to us about flight and the opportunities available in the cadets. Mr. Geoff Martin, a professor from Mount Allison led a session on elections and government.


[image: C:\Users\cooperka\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\I88ORAXQ\MC900297493[1].wmf]Congratulations to the Dorchester Consolidated cross country team who participated in their first district meet on Wednesday Sept 24. DCS was superbly represented by the team!



[bookmark: _GoBack]DCS also had its Terry Fox Walk/run on Wednesday, Sept 24th. We started in the gym with a pep talk by Mrs. LeBlanc and singing with our choir. Then our whole school took a walk/ run around our town to raise awareness and funds for this great cause! Our small school raised over $1000!
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